
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 12/11/2021 7:43:15 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

12/11/2021 

MRS Lauren Chapman 
5 / 30 Foam ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/2065 -0  Market Lane MANLY NSW 2095 

Please support local business in the area and don't put in bins where people park their bikes. 
Everyone in Manly uses the local bike rack and we do not need more bins to look at while we 
enjoy your morning coffee. Please reconsider the placement of these bins. Many thanks. 

2021/794330


